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Further to trying to understand the Joint Core Strategy changes I have the following 
comments: 
  
  
The Northern Distributor Road is vital if there is any development in the North, North 
East and Eastern areas surrounding Norwich.  This road is the most important aspect 
of the whole development plan for Norfolk. 
  
Further development of housing and industrial sites should depend on the above 
road and if of any substantial size should wait for the road to be completed. 
  
I have sent a copy of this to you at Claypit Hall. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Caroline Fleming 
  
 


